
Calendar 
August 2001 thru December 2001 

 
August 2001 
     16    Fall program preview 
      21     Troop meeting 7:00-8:30 
                  at Oak Point Center 
      28   Troop meeting 7:00-8:30 
                   meeting place TAB 
31-9/3   Troop campout - Tyler State 
                     Park, Tyler, Texas 
 
September 2001 
          4  PLC meeting 
       7-9  Ordeals at Camp Wisdom 
        11  Troop meeting 7:00-8:30 
                   meeting place TAB 
        13  Boy Scout Round Table 
        13  Basic Essential Training 
        15  Troop fundraiser Rummage 
                     Sale 7:00am-4:00pm 
         15  Youth Protection Training 
         18  Troop meeting 7:00-8:30 
                    meeting place TAB 
         20  Popcorn kick off 
   21-23  Webelos Woods at Camp 
                    Cherokee 
        25   Troop Board Review 
 
October 2001 
       1-7   PISD fall break  
          9  Troop meeting 7:00-8:30 
                      meeting place TAB 
         11 Boy Scout Round Table 
11,16,18  Scoutmaster & Asst.  
                       Scoutmaster training 
        20   Troop campout 

Welcome to Troop 2004 

 
Executive Chair - Kathy Chesley 
Executive Officer - Cheri Knoy  
Secretary - Dale Carter 
Treasurer - Marie Jones 
Advancement Coordinator -  
      Kathy Chesley  
Equipment Coordinator -  
      David Shaffer 
Merit Badge Coordinators -  
      Panus Sohadaseni, James  
        O’Daniel, David Shaffer 
Newsletter Editor - Debbie 

O’Daniel 
 
Scoutmaster - Lee Chan 
First Assistant Scoutmaster - 
      Panus Sohadaseni 
Assistant Scoutmasters -  
      James O’Daniel 

August 2001 Volume 1 Issue 1  

Committee Members 

FUND RAISER 
 

Rummage Sale  
September 15, 2001 

Willow Park 
Jupiter and Park Blvd  

(right beside the Brookshire 
shopping center) 

 
7:00am until 4:00pm 

Calendar cont... 
 
     23      PLC meeting 
     30      Troop Board Review 
 
November 2001 
      6       Troop meeting 7:00-8:30 
                      meeting place TAB 
      8       Boy Scout Round Table  
     13      Troop meeting 7:00-8:30 
                      meeting place TAB 
     17      Troop campout 
     20      PLC meeting 
21-25      Thanksgiving Holiday 
     27      Troop Board Review 
 
December 2001 
      4       Troop meeting 7:00-8:30 
                      meeting place TAB 
     11      Troop meeting 7:00-8:30 
                      meeting place TAB 
21-31      PISD Winter Break 

Troop Leaders 

Please print this newsletter 
and 

give to your parents to read! 

8/21/01   AGENDA 
 
Discuss plans for troop’s future  
Choose troop flag 
Choose troop logo 
Elect Patrol Leaders  
Receive Troop By-Laws  
Develop Troop Mission  
    Statement  

SCOUTS 
This is your troop; come 
prepared to take charge. 
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records requestrecords request  
 
   Ms. Chesley needs 
each scout to either copy 
their Boy Scout 
Handbook and their 
Eagle Scout Notebook or 
give her your books and 
have these records to her 
no later than 8/21/01. 
   The troop has a new 
software package that 
will keep track of all 
awards and badges. 

 

Before the August 21st meeting — remove 
the troop number 542 from your 

Troop 2004 Roster 
 
Jason Carter - First Class 
Jeffrey Chan - Star 
Robert Chan - Life  
James Chesley - Life 
Josh Jones - Star 
Josch Klinck - Tenderfoot 
Andrew Knoy - 2nd Class 
Clint O’Daniel - Tenderfood 
Scotty Shaffer - 1st Class 
Steven Shaffer - 1st Class 
Nathan Sohadaseni-
2ndClass 

SAVE YOUR 
PLASTIC GROCERY 

BAGS FOR THE 
RUMMAGE SALE! 

NEW TROOP  
NUMBER PATCHES 

 
New troop number patches 
have been ordered and 
should arrive in 4 to 6 
weeks.  The patches will be 
one piece with all 4 
numbers on it. 
 

ITEMS TO BRING TO 
FIRST MEETING 

 
1. Class 1 Personal Health & 
          Medical Record 
2. Wear Class 1 uniform 
3. Boy Scout Handbook 
4. White Eagle Notebook 
5. $1.00 for dues 
6. Pen or pencil and paper to  
            use to take notes 

CLASS 1 
MEDICAL RECORDS 

MUST BE TO  
MS. JONES 

BY AUGUST 21st!!!! 

Troop Logo 
 
A new logo will be voted 
on during the first troop 
meeting on Tuesday, 
August 21, 2001.  This 
logo will be placed on 
the troop flag. 

2001 

ATTENTION PARENTS 
 
Mr. Chan would like all parents 
to submit to him ideas for what 
you would like for the troop goals 
to be. 

2004 TROOP 
NEWSLETTER 

 
To all scouts, leaders, and 
parents: 
 
Any constructive 
improvements, articles, or 
announcements you wish 
to have placed in the 
newsletter please let me 
know.  You can fax to me 
at 972-424-9617 or e-mail 
to jodaniel@gte.net. 
      
The newsletter will be 
published at the beginning 
of each month. 
 
Next issue will be 
September 7, 2001. Please 
have your information to 
me no later than 
September 6th. 
 
     Thank you, 


